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NOTES FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF ECUADOR REQUESTING INCLUSION OF AN ITEM ON THE DRAFT ORDER OF BUSINESS OF THE INTER-AMERICAN COUNCIL FOR INTEGRAL DEVELOPMENT IN ORDER TO CONSIDER THE CONVOCATION OF THE FIRST REGULAR MEETING OF THE INTER-AMERICAN COMMITTEE ON TOURISM


Republic of Ecuador 
ministry



of foreign affairs,


permanent mission of Ecuador to
trade and integration


the organization of 

American states

No. 4-2-241/2012


The Permanent Mission of Ecuador to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the General Secretariat of the OAS and has the pleasure of referring to Note No. 4-2-227/2012 of June 18, 2012, in which it requested the inclusion of an item in the order of business of the coming meeting of CIDI to consider the convocation of the first regular meeting of CITUR. In that regard, it would be grateful if it would be borne in mind that said meeting will be held this coming August 20 and 21.


The Permanent Mission of Ecuador to the Organization of American States avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the General Secretariat of the OAS renewed assurances of its most distinguished consideration.

Washington, D.C., June 26, 2012

To the

GENERAL SECRETARIAT

ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES

WASHINGTON, D.C.


Republic of Ecuador 
ministry



of foreign affairs,


permanent mission of Ecuador to
trade and integration


the organization of 


American states

No. 4-2-242/2012

Washington, D.C., June 27, 2012

Dear Ms. Robert:


Further to our conversation by telephone yesterday, in which you informed me that the World Tourism Organization had decided to hold separately the events scheduled for September 11 to 13 this year in Quito; namely, the Fifty-fourth meeting of the UNWTO Commission for the Americas, the Second International Congress on Ethics and Tourism, and the Twentieth Inter-American Congress of Ministers and High-Level Authorities of Tourism, of which facts the above  Organization will officially apprise the Ecuadorian tourism authorities, I would like to thank you for your courtesy and inform you that the above situation has been brought to the attention of the Ministry of Foreign Affairs in Quito.


Sincerely,

Fernando Suàrez


Minister, Alternate Representative of Ecuador to the OAS.

Ms.
Maryse Robert
DIRECTOR, DEPARTMENT OF ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT, 

TRADE, AND TOURISM

OAS

WASHINGTON, D.C.




� FILENAME  \* MERGEFORMAT �CIDI03680E07�





�.	Upon the entry into force of resolution AG/RES. 2739 (XLII-O/12) “Optimization of the Structure of the Inter-American Council for Integral Development,” a new consecutive classification system was created, starting with the first document issued by the Inter-American Council for Integral Development after the adoption of the decision by the General Assembly.






